
61 Dublin Avenue 
Nashua, NH 03063 
August 23,2007 

Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director & Secretary PUC 
South Fruit St, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 -2429 

Re: DW04-048, City of Nashua/Pennichuck 

Dear Ms Howland, 

Pleased be advised that I will be attending the hearing on September 4,5,6, 1 1, 12 
& 13,2007. I am unavailable to attend the hearing on the new dates recently rescheduled 
for September 18, 19,25,26 & 27 as I will be out of the country from September 16 
through October 4,2007. Should any party wish to question me regarding my Testimony 
please schedule me on the above dates of my availability. 

In my absence,John Gustin will be seated at the table to cover for me as intervener. 
John is a mayoral candidate in favor of the acquisition. He will be my point of contact. 
Howevq he will not answer for me as he hasn't done my research. John will be there to 
listen and keep me informed. 

Enclosed please find documentation to support an issue I raised in my Testimony. 
It is not new information; it is merely offered to validate a point raised in my original 
Testimony. I was not able to provide it earlier as it was very labor intensive. Thank you 
for your attention to these matters. 

Sincerely, , 

Claire B. McHugh 
Intervener 

Cc wla: Service List 
John Gustin 


